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Pharmacy in the Media

To mark National No Smoking Day on 14 February the IPU issued a press release encouraging
smokers to ask for help to quit in their local pharmacy. Read the full press release here.

IPU Treasurer, Tom Murray, was interviewed on the Newstalk Breakfast Show discussing the
issue. Please listen here.
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